June

June 4th:

The Lyndhurst Veterans Alliance kicked off the Memorial Day
weekend by laying American Flags on our local veterans’ graves at
the St. Joseph Cemetery on Ridge Road. They were joined by local
troop members of both the Girls Scouts and BSA (Boy Scouts of
America). The Girl Scouts also made a donation of Girl Scout cookies
that will be sent over to local active duty military personnel. A big
thank you to all who participated!




While this year there was no Memorial Day Parade, the annual
Remembrance Ceremony for our fallen veterans was held on Monday
morning at the Town Hall Park. This year's Grand Marshall was
George Von Rapacki, commander of the VFW Post 3549. If you were
not able to attend, you are in luck. We were able to have it filmed.



